
From all of us at Madison Boats 

THANK YOU!



Brief History of Madison Boats: Then 

Wingra Boats – Started in the 

50’s. 

Brittingham Boats – Opened 

in 2013 

Marshall Boats- opened 2017



Brief History of Madison Boats: Now

Wingra Boats Brittingham Boats Marshall Boats



2017: A Great Year at Brittingham Boats

● Started Madison SUP Club: a 

youth race-based paddling 

club.

● SUP Yoga

● SUP Polo



2017: A Great Year at Brittingham Boats

● Meriter/Unity Point wellness partnership: 

Free boats for all staff (1,200 outings)

● Lake Monitor for LA

● Host annual meeting for MBNA and 

community.  

● Madison Magnet: Kayak for a Cause

● Yoga in the Park with Barre3

● CrossFit Games Partnership

● Travel Wisconsin: Segment that will air 

in April. 



2017: A Great Year at Wingra Boats

● 1st Lake Blessing with over 110 in attendance.

● 4th Annual Duck Dash with over 100 boats.

● Which Raises Money for Science Thursday



2017: A Great Year at Wingra Boats

Wingra continues to be a wonderful base for 

many educational programs such as;

 Lake Explorer Camp with CLA, Boys and 

Girls Club and now Bayview 

 Fit Youth Initiative with 4 Neighborhood 

Centers. 

 Camp Wingra

 Science based field trips 



2017: A Great Year at Wingra Boats

● Events: Full Moon Paddle, IC Boat Float, 

SUP Yoga, Lake Side Yoga, 

● “Save our Ash”  Campaign 



2017: A Great Year at Marshall Boats

● Build out & Clean Up

○ Huge thanks to Laura and the Forestry 

Crew for clearing around the Building. 

● Painting: A Community Effort

○ Spectrum Brands, Hallman/Lindsay, CLA

● Building Piers and a community



2017: A Great Year at Marshall Boats

● Pontoon Boats – New Boat expands lake access. 



2017: A Great Year at Marshall Boats

● New events;

○ Raven Software Party

○ Harbor Athletic Appreciation Day

○ And……..



2017: A Great Year at Marshall Boats

● My Wedding



Thank you to 
● Eric Knepp, Charlie Romines, Claire Oleksiak

○ For the guidance, assistance and support in all our dreams and desires. 

● Claire Oleksiak, Lisa Laschinger, Laura Bauer, Chad Hughes, Tom Skaife, Janet Schmidt, 

Joanne Austin

○ This Incredible team that has helped us turn ideas into reality –from clear out all the trees to make 

Marshall Beach house usable, to saving the Ash trees at Wingra 😊

● Tracey Hartley and Kelli Lamberty

○ For there support with the events and for our partnership on things like “Learn To” events.

● Josh Schmitt and all the Rangers!

○ For always being there and their help in everything from parking to real problems. 

all the incredible Parks Staff



And thank you Park 

Commissioners 


